
 

March 24, 2023 

Greetings  – 

Thanks to everyone who came out to our town hall last night at PS 9 in Prospect Heights! We had a lively 
discussion about issues ranging from the State budget and legislation in Albany to many local concerns and issues. 
I enjoyed the conversation and hope that those of you who attended found the meeting useful as well. Thanks 
also to all the city agencies and cultural organizations who came out to table and answer constituent questions 
prior to my presentation. Click here to read the handout from the event.  

https://nyassembly.gov/mem/Robert-C-Carroll/story/105414


 

Rallying in Albany 

It was a busy week in Albany in the lead up to the final budget, which is due on April 1st.  I rallied with advocates 
on a range of issues this week, including the All Electric Buildings and NY Heat Acts, Good Cause Eviction, Fully 
Funding the MTA, and including the full Build Public Renewables Act in the final budget.   

https://nyassembly.gov/leg/?default_fld=%0D%0At&leg_video=&bn=A00279&term=2023&Summary=Y


 



In the face of the climate crisis, it is not time for partial measures. 

I will be back up in Albany on Monday to continue to fight for these issues and a lot more.   

Spring Clean and Green Save the Date 4/30 

I am hosting my annual Spring Clean and Green event on April 30th at Machate (aka Park) Circle in Prospect Park! 
We’ll have Electronic Recycling, paper shredding, textile recycling, kid's stop n' swap, and more. There are also 
giveaways, special services, information and demonstrations, to help you have a greener and cleaner Spring 2023. 
See full details on the flyer below:  



 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1MdA0RLyaAO-ueaQNT9Bckm4hWARPrY5FNHx1NIUnTNg/edit


It is helpful for us to know what services people plan to take advantage of, so please RSVP here to let us know! 

Ramadan Mubarak 

I joined the American Council of Minority Women on Coney Island Avenue this afternoon for their 10th annual 
Ramadan food box giveaway with Islamic Relief USA. Ramadan Mubarak to all who observe.  

 

If you have any concerns about these or any other legislative or community matter please email me at 
carrollr@nyassembly.gov or call (718) 788-7221.  

-Bobby 
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